The Catholic University of America Washington, D.C.

March 18, 1907.

Senor V. Salado Alvarez,

The Mexican Embassy,

Washington, D. C.

My dear Sir:

I have taken your letter into serious consideration, and Saturday morning I ordered the carriage to go down and see you about it, when unexpectedly I was called to Baltimore by the Cardinal, and had therefore to defer my visit.

We give here all the courses mentioned in your letter, and I believe by very able men, but the difficulty would be regarding the time. Here we begin our lectures at mine o'clock, and we have none after five. It is true that Judge Robinson, the Dean of the Faculty of Law, receives at his residence in Washington a number of his post-graduates students, whose studies he directs and supervises, but he is the only Professor we have who does work of that kind. Should you wish to, you might see him here any morning except Saturday about eleven o'clock, or at his home in the city, No. 17 B Street, N. W.

I am very sorry for this difficulty of schedule, for we would desire very much to have you as a student, our institution having been founded principally for work of that kind. Should you still desire to attend lectures after five o'clock, I think you can find them at the Georgetown University. I hope to have the pleasure of seeing you soon, and in the meantime I thank you very much for the compliment you paid me in sending me the copy of your work, "Don Jose Ives Limantour," which I expect to read with pleasure and profit.

The Catholic University of America Washington, D.C.

elieve me, with sentiments of profound respect,

Very sincerely yours,



